
Dear Prof Chef Editor 

All the demanded changes via previously emailed message were performed as possible as we 

can. 

We add another author who was forgotten by mistake "Mona Nabih, Internal Medicine 

Department, faculty of Medicine, Cairo University, Cairo, Egypt". 

All changes were performed and highlighted with yellow colour in the revised attached 

manuscript file. 

 

Dr Mohamed Al Ghussein 

 

 

 

 

Peer review report: 

Considering the urgency, high scientific and methodological level, I recommend this article to be 

published. 

 

 


